To the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing, on behalf of Elk Country RV Resort and Campground, to request the County of
Humboldt to determine that our application, through the ABC, for a Beer and Wine license, is
consistent with public convenience and necessity.

Elk Country RV Resort and Campground is located at 216 Idlewood Ln, Trinidad, CA. The
campground is 14 miles to the North of Trinidad and 7 miles to the South of Orick. Trinidad and
Orick are the closest locations where beer and wine may be purchased.

Elk Country RV and Campground already has a small store that sells basic supplies needed for
camping such as food, firewood and coffee. We believe it is a logical location for a beer and
wine license as we often have hundreds of people camping at our site who wish to purchase
beer and wine. We do NOT serve prepared food at the store and beer and wine sold at the
store would NOT be for consumption at the store.

Currently, Campers are driving either North, to Orick or South, to Trinidad in order to buy Beer
and Wine. We believe that in addition to being consistent with public convenience and
necessity, selling beer and wine on site will improve safety by reducing trips to these locations
from Elk Country RV and potentially reducing campers from driving under the influence of
alcohol.

We believe that having beer and wine sales at Elk Country RV Resort and Campground will
improve public convenience and safety on the Hwy 1 corridor. Currently there are no
alternative locations for purchasing beer and wine in our area and we believe that this will be a
good service to provide at our site.

| appreciate your consideration of this matter.
Best Regards,

Simon Farmer
twocrowselkcountry@gmail.com

(707)217-7065
Elk Country- Two Crows LLC




